
From: Paul Young
To: Infrastructure and Environment
Cc: Mayor Tory; info@cycleto.ca
Subject: IE18.1 - I support REimagining Yonge as a Complete Street
Date: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 3:13:30 PM

Dear Infrastructure and Environment Committee members,
 
I walk, cycle and drive. I have cycled several times along Yonge from Shuter to the North York Civic
Centre.   At the moment it feels risky to cycle but it’s a very direct route. As a driver, I experience
people racing to pass on the right lane. It’s dangerous.
 
I urge you to support the vision for Yonge Street included in REimagine Yonge.  Make it a complete
street – a connector and green corridor right to Lake Ontario.
 
Let use our public space to move people and create inviting places to be. Thank you for your
attention to this.
 
Paul Young
Urban Designer, Public Space Workshop
75 First Ave, Toronto, M4M1W7
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